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Present: Michael Berrington (President), Tara Cullen (Principal), Lisa Evans (Vice-
President), Jodie Moore (Canteen), Nicki Murphy (Canteen), Kristie Thorpe, Liz Wood 
(Secretary). 
Apologies: Sonia Eaton, Kerryn Johnson, Nic Lennie, Vanessa Pilgrim (Deputy Principal), 
Jessica Wagner. 
 

 

 
Meeting closed at 3:08 pm 

 
 

 P&C Annual General Meeting – Colo High School 
20 May 2024 

3.00 pm 

 

Opening 
address 

Tara Cullen opened the meeting and thanked everyone for their 
service. 
 
All positions declared open. 
 

 

Positions 
 

• President: 
Nominated by Kristie Thorpe: Michael Berrington, seconded 
by Lisa Evans. Approved. 
 

• Vice President: 
Nominated by Michael Berrington: Lisa Evans, seconded by 
Kristie Thorpe. Approved. 
 

• Secretary: 
Nominated by Michael Berrington: Liz Wood, seconded by 
Lisa Evans. Approved. 
 

• Treasurer: 
No nominations, Michael Berrington will continue as interim 
Treasurer. 
 

 


